
Our latest newsletter

Volunteers needed! Have you ever considered joining the Overton Preschool
Playgroup committee?

Welcome to the first half of the Autumn term. We hope you
all had a great summer holiday and made lots of wonderful
memories with family and friends. We are looking forward to
another fantastic year at Overton Preschool Playgroup and
can’t wait to get started. We want to say a big “hello” to all
new children who are joining us this term; we hope you all
settle in well. A big welcome back to everyone else too! 

Dates for the diary

Sept-Oct 2024
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If we are lucky enough to see the warm
weather continue into September, please
remember to apply sun cream before
attending both settings and also bring in a
sun hat so we can continue to have lots of
fun outside! 

Reminder of updated fees

Just a little reminder that, due to rising
costs, our fees have now increased to

£6.50 per hour. Thank you for your
continued support.

Overton Preschool Playgroup (OPP) is currently looking for new volunteers to join our management
committee. As a registered charity, we are run by a small team of volunteers made up of parents,
grandparents and carers of children who attend our two settings. From September 2024, there will be a
number of opportunities to join the committee and help shape the future of the OPP. This is a fabulous
charity to be a part of and we couldn’t achieve what we do without our wonderful volunteers. 

Here are some of the roles that you could get involved with:

Chair Events &Treasurer FundraisingSecretary Communications

We will be holding our Annual General Meeting  on Monday 9 September at
7:30pm in the Playgroup room and would love to see you there!
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Our wonderful Preschool’s new home!
Our move to St Luke’s Hall over the summer holidays went really well and we are so excited to

now be running Preschool from this fabulous location. We hope you like the look of the new
setting with its lovely garden, and we hope that our new preschoolers settle in well. Let our

new adventure begin!

Visit our website for more
information about our settings:
 www.overtonplaygroup.com

Keeping in touch

Join the Facebook group here
Search @overtonpreschoolplaygroup 

Chat to other parents using the
WhatsApp groups. To join, email:
committee@overtonplaygroup.com
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Please check your emails for the
most up to date information.
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